
Draft Quabbin Land Management Plan for 2007-2017: Public workshop/hearing and opportunity 
for review and comments. 
 
 
The current draft of the Quabbin Reservoir Watershed System Land Management Plan for 2007-
2017 is available online at www.mass.gov/dcr/waterSupply/watershed/quablmp.htm.  Comments 
on the plan can be provided by mail to Thom Kyker-Snowman, Quabbin Reservoir, 485 Ware 
Road, Belchertown, MA 01007, or via email to Quabbin.publicinput@state.ma.us. 
 
A public meeting will be held at the Quabbin Visitor Center at the southern end of Quabbin 
Reservoir, off Route 9 in Belchertown, on July 12, 2007 at 7:00 pm.  This meeting will begin 
with a brief presentation and opportunity for open discussion, followed by a formal public 
hearing to take written and/or oral comments.  Further public comment will be accepted through 
August 17. 
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